

Beaumont School

Oakwood Drive St Albans Herts AL4 0XB t: 01727 854726 f: 01727 732932

www.beaumontschool.com e: admin@beaumont.herts.sch.uk Headteacher: Elizabeth Hitch e: head@beaumont.herts.sch.uk

June 2016

Dear Parent/Carer

RESOURCES FOR A LEVEL COURSES

In line with our BeauSanVer Consortium partners we are asking students to purchase their own copies of the set texts required for their A level courses. The purchase of these texts is essential as this will allow students to make notes on, highlight and personalise their use of these important resources as well as forming the basis of some lesson tasks.

As an educational establishment we are often able to acquire these texts at a discounted price and they can be purchased through school. Enclosed is a list of the resource requirements for each subject and the price at which we can acquire them. If you would like the school to order these on your behalf, please wait until your place is confirmed after results day and then place your order by making payment via the school's online payment system. If you are new to the school and do not yet have an online account, please return the resource list, clearly marking the items you want ordered, together with a cheque/cash for the appropriate amount. Cheques should be made payable to Beaumont School.

Alternatively, you may prefer to purchase these resources independently from Amazon or another retailer. The unique ISBN numbers are shown on the resource list to ensure that you purchase the correct items.

As indicated on the list, resources for some subjects have not yet been published. Further details will be issued in September regarding these resources.

If you have any questions regarding any of the resources listed, please contact the appropriate Head of Department.

If you decide to purchase ecopies of the resources, your child MUST be able to access a suitable device during lessons e.g. a tablet but NOT a mobile phone.

If you are in receipt of income support or other benefits it may be possible for financial assistance to be provided from the school's 16-19 Bursary Fund. Please contact the Sixth Form office if you require further details or an application form.

Yours sincerely

Sarah Hosegood Assistant Head Teacher

















